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Franitza, Al

From: Eleanor Wonser [info@southwindmarine.com)
Sent:  Monday, December 08, 2008 12:31 PM

To: Franitza, Al

Subject: RE: File #080814 - Lincoln Avenue Zoning

TO THE MILWAUKEE CITY PLAN COMMISSION
RE: File #080814 - Lincoln Avenue Zoning
RDAR Corporation owns the land which abuts the parcel involved in the above file on the east.

RDAR Corporation wants to voice its opposition to the planned zoning change and the proposed use of
the parcel on the northeast corner of South 1% Street and E. Lincoln Avenue.

We believe this proposed zoning change and proposed land use will depress land values in the
neighborhood and is not consistent with the efforts and investments of landowners attempting to
establish the Kinnickinnic River neighborhood as a destination for recreational activities and supporting
services.

Brian L. Read
President
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